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Dates to Remember 

Week 7  

Tuesday 7th March  SCC PSSA Zone Swimming Carnival 

Wednesday 8th March Erina HS Yr.6 Elevate Test Day 

Week 8  

Wednesday 15th March  NAPLAN Yr.3 & Yr.5 Begins 

Friday 17th March  Erina HS Stage 3 High Potential Challenge Day 

Week 9  

Monday 20th March Harmony Day 

Tuesday 21st March  School Photos 

Friday 24th March  NAPLAN Final Day 
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Principal Report 

It’s hard to believe that we are already in week 6 with another 5 weeks to go until Easter break! Where has the 

time gone? Congratulations to our students who are positively engaging in learning, focusing on their learning, 

and working well as a team. They brighten our days with their smiles, achievements, and their respectful behaviour 

daily. A big thank you to our parents/carer givers and to our staff for the fantastic start to our 2023 partnership, 

supporting our students so they can be the best versions of themselves. 

 

Zone Swimming Carnival 

Congratulations and good luck to our students who have progressed to the next level and are 

competing at the PSSA Zone Swimming Carnival on Tuesday 7th March. We look forward to hearing 

about their participation. 

 

 

School Improvements 

It’s coming together and we are so close! Chertseydale Cottage’s renovation is nearly at completion. It has been 

such an exciting time and we can’t wait to have the keys handed over for our CHOOSH and community to enjoy!  
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Home Reading Program 

 

We all know that reading is important for the development of vital language and literacy skills. Studies have 
shown that students who read more at home are more likely to experience academic success. 
 
Our home reading program has commenced, and your child has brought home their Chester's Home Reading 
Challenge Card. Children are encouraged to read allocated texts in their online Wushka account or they can 
borrow books from their classroom home reading tub. Students can also read school library books, library books 
borrowed from your local library, or books from home. 
 
Each night your child completes reading at home, please sign and date a new box. Please ensure that your 
child’s home reading card is returned to school with their homework each Friday. Children who return their 
home reading cards will receive a Chester token from their class teacher. 
 
If you have any questions regarding homework, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s classroom 
teacher. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a safe and wonderful fortnight! 

 

“The three great essentials to achieve anything worthwhile are, first, hard work; second, stick-to-itiveness; third, 

common sense.” ― Thomas A. Edison 

 

Sarah Baldwin 

Principal 
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